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Richard C. Machin is a native of DeKalb, Illinois. He enlisted in 
the U.S. Marine Corps in 1966 and served in Vietnam during the 1968 
Tet Offensive. At the conclusion of his Marine Corps tour, he returned 
to Northern Illinois University. After graduation, he joined the Illinois 
State Police and served as a Trooper until 1973, when he became a 
Special Agent with the Naval Investigative Service, the predecessor of 
the Naval Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS). 

Special Agent Machin's field office assignments have been at 
Great Lakes, Illinois; Okinawa, Japan; Subic Bay, Republic of the 
Philippines; as the Assistant Special Agent in Charge at Pearl Harbor, 
Hawaii; as the Special Agent in Charge at the Naval Submarine Base, 
New London, Connecticut; and as Deputy Director, NCIS Mid-Atlantic 
Region. His several tours at NCIS Headquarters have included 
assignments as the Deputy Director of the Criminal Investigations 
Directorate and as Executive Assistant to the Director of NCIS. 

In July, 1993, Special Agent Machin was appointed to as Regional 
Director of the NCIS Eastern Region and served in that position until 
August, 1994, when he was appointed as Assistant to the Director of 
NCIS and Special Assistant for Law Enforcement Agency Liaison to 
the Commander-in-Chief U.S. Atlantic Command/ Supreme Allied 
Command Atlantic. 

Special Agent Machin is a member of the Senior Executive Service 
and a 1990 graduate of the Senior Executive Fellows Program at 
Harvard University. 


